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The United States stands in solidarity with France and condemns in the
strongest terms the horrific act of terror in Strasbourg. Our thoughts are
with the family and loved ones of those affected and with all the people of
Strasbourg. We commend the work of the first responders, and are ready to
provide any assistance that French officials require in this difficult time.
We remain committed to working with France and our other allies and partners
to defeat the global threat of terrorism. Crimes that target the innocent
only reinforce our shared resolve to stop these senseless attacks and those
who would commit them.

The U.S. Mission to France has issued a Security Alert to inform U.S.
citizens of the attack, and stands ready to provide consular assistance to
any affected U.S. citizens. U.S. citizens should maintain security awareness
and monitor media and local information sources. We also strongly encourage
U.S. citizens in Strasbourg to contact family and friends in the United
States directly to inform them of their safety and whereabouts.
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